



Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Friday 8th December 2023

Christmas Parties

Dear Families,

This year will we be holding class Christmas parties and the children are able to wear party clothes on the day. Please be aware that they will still be playing outside so the clothes do need to be suitable.

Nursery, Reception and KS1 Parties	Thursday 14 th December 2023
KS2 Parties	Tuesday 12 th December 2023

We ask that you send your child in with a 'party' packed lunch which is just for them. We will not be sharing food this year. We will supply the drinks.

<u>Please note on the class party days there will be no other food options available as the packed lunch replaces their school lunch.</u> If your child is entitled to a benefit related free school meal and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch please contact the school office by 12 noon on Monday 11thth December 2023.

The children will be playing games and having an afternoon of Christmas fun within their classrooms.

Many thanks

Ms Porter Headteacher

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



